
BOARSHAW PRIMARY FAIRTRADE GROUP 
 

Tuesday 19th January 2016 
 

 
All present. 
 
At the meeting, the group discussed Fairtrade Fortnight which is from 29th 
February until 11th March 2016. 
 
We looked at what evidence is required for the Fairactive Award.We 
decided to try to complete as many of the steps as possible during 
Fairtrade Fortnight to enable us to get the award. Mrs Beehan said that she 
would apply for the pack to be used during the fortnight. 
 
First, we watched a video on the Fairtrade website and decided it could be 
used during KS2 assembly during the Fortnight.  
 
As the theme for this year’s Fairtrade Fortnight is ‘Wake up to the Big 
Fairtrade Breakfast’, we would do something linked to this and make it the 
main focus. Maybe have a breakfast for parents to attend or sell muffins or 
biscuits (baked using FT ingredients) at break time. 
 
Emaleigh, Ozkan, Alisha, Oliver and Kayden all volunteered to deliver the 
assembly at the start of Fairtrade Fortnight. We looked through a selection 
of assembly plans and agreed that we would wait until the Fairtrade 
Fortnight pack arrived before making our final decision. 
 
Other ideas discussed to be considered during Fairtrade Fortnight were: 
 

 Non-Uniform Day-children would be asked to bring something in 
with the Fairtrade logo on which would then be raffled. Money 
raised would be split between going towards raising further 
awareness within school and Fairtrade Foundation. 

 Alisha and Emaleigh will ask Mrs Meehan if she would make  
chocolate tree prize. 

 Kayden and Oliver will ask Mrs Harland if we can hold a Fairtrade 
Disco. 

 Fairtrade School Lunch- menu to be agreed with Paulette (cook) 
 
Mrs Beehan would arrange for our next meeting to be held the week 
before FT fortnight on Tuesday 23rd February 2016. 



 


